
NOTICE FOR 
INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS

SUBMIT YOUR STUDY PERMIT

Dear International Students,

Please be informed that effective 05 May 2024, any international 
student who has not provided a valid Study Permit for the year 
2024 will be subject to deregistration.

To avoid this, please ensure that you submit your Study Permit as 
soon as possible to the International Student Support Office. 

You can find us in the Old Library, 1st Floor, Office Number F115.

Please address your documents to Ms. Sandra Gaes. If you 
have any questions or need further assistance, you can 
contact Ms. Sandra Gaes at +264 61 206 3159 or via email at  
sgaes@unam.na.

We appreciate your prompt cooperation and compliance to 
facilitate a smooth process and avoid any complications.

Thank you.

International Student Support Office

Office of the Registrar

17 April 2024


